
Back to School   
Riverfork is teaming up with The Salvation Army to help out area students. 
School supplies such as loose paper, pens, pencils, crayons, binders, backpacks, 
etc are needed. All donated items can be dropped off at the credit union by 
August 20, 2010 and then will be given to the Salvation Army to distribute 
where needed. We thank you for your generosity in helping children in need. 
 

Thank You! 
Because of your generous cooperation, Riverfork Federal Credit Union’s Relay 
for Life team raised over $4,000.00 this year. 

 

Youth Week  
Join us August 16-20 as we celebrate Credit Union Youth Week. Children 12 
years and younger, check your mail for a $5.00 coupon and a registration form 
for a drawing to be held August 23rd. The prize is a movie gift card to River 
Cinema 12 in East Grand Forks. 
 

Going to College? 
You Don’t Have to Leave Your Credit Union 

Are you leaving town to attend college? You might think that means you need 
to leave the credit union behind, but we’d hate to see you go. Once you join a 
credit union, you’re a member for life, no matter where life takes you. So even 
if you’re leaving the state to go to school, you can stay with us. We’re here to 
help you with all your financial needs. And with today’s technology, staying in 
contact with us and using credit union services is easier than ever. Visit us at 
www.riverforkfcu.com for more information. 
 

Congratulations 
Congratulations to Kayla Ekren, Riverfork FCU’s 2010 Scholarship winner. 

She received $500.00 towards her college education. 

 
 

 
 



Electronic Statements 
Do your part for the environment and “go paperless” with Riverfork FCU’s 
electronic statements.  Once we receive your authorization, your paper 
statements for savings, checking, loans, and Visa will be replaced with an 
electronic version.  This means you will have immediate access to your 
statement.    
 
Sign up for e-statements before September 1, 2010 and get a chance to win a 
gift certificate from All Season’s.  Contact the credit union for all the details.  
 

Unlawful Internet Gambling Enforcement Act  
In accordance with the requirements of the Unlawful Internet Gambling 
Enforcement Act of 2006 and Regulation GG, this notification is to inform 
you that restricted transactions are prohibited from being processed through 
your account or relationship with our institution.  Restricted transactions are 
transactions in which a person accepts credit, funds, instruments or other 

proceeds from another person in connection with unlawful internet gambling.  
 

Help us fight fraud 
Fraud never goes away and actually has been steadily increasing over the last 
couple of years. We are doing everything we can to protect your accounts, but 
we can’t do it alone. We need your help to prevent and minimize fraud. 
* Check your accounts often. 
We offer free online accounts access with Credit Union Connect. CU Connect 
allows you to view your accounts 24/7. If you see something suspicious, notify 
us immediately. If it is after hours, call the following numbers to have your card 
blocked. 
Visa Credit Card: 1-800-991-9465 
Instant Cash & Check: 1-800-535-8440 
 

Holiday Closing 
Independence Day 

July 5, 2010 
Labor Day 

 September 6, 2010 
 


